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I strongly oppose this bill in harms CCL licenses. First off we shouldn’t need a license 

to carry a handgun. It’s in the constitution! We should not need permission from the 

state to carry a handgun. Now putting more restrictions on where we can carry it’s 

just gonna make it harder for the people of Oregon to defend themselves. I should 

not have to look up and see where I’m allowed to carry or not allowed to carry. We all 

know Gun free-zones do not work. They do not keep anybody safe. Please just go 

after the criminals that break the law be hard on them not on your law abiding 

citizens. Thank you and have a great day. 


